
SMSA UNIFORM RECYCLING SPONSORED BY THE SMSA GRANDPARENT CLUB 

Before you know it, the time for our SMSA Uniform Recycling day will be here.  Mark your calendar for 

Thursday, August 6th, to come to SMSA's cafeteria to look for gently used uniforms for your child(ren).   

Go through your closets/drawers now and put aside any uniform items that no longer fit your 

child(ren).  We will let you know when you can bring them in to school, ahead of the scheduled recycling 

date of August 6th. 

There will be more reminders sent to you as time passes.  We just want you to start thinking about it 

now.  Last year's program was very successful and we were so happy to have these items available for 

you. Your contributions of not only uniforms but your time to help with set up and on the day of the 

program greatly impacted on many of our students and their parents. 

Thank you, all, so very much for your support of this most worthwhile project. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact:   

Janet Coon: jcoon5024@charter.net  or by phone at 920-979-5024 

Mickey Halverson: mouse05747@yahoo.com or by phone at 920-238-7904 
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